
From: Mary Doane
To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: Opposed to Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, June 1, 2017 12:25:42 PM

Ms. Schuetz,

My name is Mary Doane and I am a resident of Deerfield. I am vehemently opposed
to the Northern Pass project because of the negative effect it will have on the people
of this area as well as the wildlife. I urge you to oppose this project.

Mary Doane
marydoane62@gmail.com
81 Mt. Delight Rd.
Deerfield, NH

mailto:marydoane62@gmail.com
mailto:Marissa.Schuetz@sec.nh.gov
mailto:marydoane62@gmail.com

